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Morrison Maierle Inc Form 591m signed 062725.pdf

Janine,

Good afternoon.

Please find the attached signed and scanned document for your review.

Thanks,

Dave Keeney
Construction Manager, Morrison-Maierle
+14069226733 direct | +14065704867 mobile

Celebrating 80 years of building better communities together
A 100% Employee-Owned Company

From: Janine Katanic <Janine.Katanic@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2025 2:11 PM
To: Dave Keeney <dkeeney@m-m.net>
Cc: James R. Nickelson <jnickelson@m-m.net>
Subject: NRC Inspection/ Morrison-Maierle

***This message originated from an External Source.*** Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this message.

Hi Dave,

Thanks for your time during the NRC inspection and for your follow up after the inspection. As discussed at the conclusion of the
onsite inspection on June 10, 2025, there was one Severity Level IV violation identified regarding the requirement for recurrent US
DOT Hazmat training. I have documented the violation and your corrective actions in the attached NRC Form 591M. Please review
the second page with the violation language and the documentation of your corrective actions. Then review the bottom of the first
page “Statement of Corrective Actions” and print/sign/date for “Licensee Representative.” You can do this electronically or you can
print/sign/scan. Then send it back to me. That action will conclude the inspection.

Also note that I closed the violation from the last routine inspection 2019-002 regarding the requirement for a lock on the gauge or
gauge case. All of the gauges I observed had a lock on the case, the gauge handle, or both. The closure of the violation is noted on
the NRC Form 591M.

Regards,
Janine

Janine F. Katanic, PhD, CHP
Senior Health Physicist
Materials Inspection Branch
Division of Radiological Safety and Security
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
office: 817-200-1151
email: Janine.Katanic@nrc.gov


